
Thomas Williams 
 
 
My name is Thomas Williams. I am interested in joining CPYL Board of Directors as the 8U Assistant 
Commissioner.   I have been an actuary for 15 years currently working in the finance department of an 
insurance company.  My wife and I have lived in Cedar Park since 2014 where we are raising our 3 
boys.  Spring 2021 was our first season of baseball.  With two boys playing in two different divisions, we 
spent a lot of time at the CPYL facilities, getting to know coaches of other teams, and forming bonds with 
several families.  I have been looking for a community organization to become more involved in, and what 
better organization than our baseball home, Cedar Park Youth League Baseball. " 


